
11/12/2020 

MRS Amy Black 
74 Bangaroo street ST 
North balgowlah NSW 2093 
Avc.email@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Dear Sir / Madam,
I write to voice my concern and objection regarding the planned child care on Bangaroo Street. 

The addition of this child care will create a danger with the already busy traffic on the roads. I 
am concerned that this is a particular danger for the children that are biking in the area. 
Additionally there will be increased risk of traffic accidents. 
Regards
Amy 

Sent: 11/12/2020 1:26:50 PM
Subject: Online Submission


